
2016 MEC Year End Review and Praises 
 

 80-84 Church Services, Bible Studies, Individual Spiritual Counseling or Topical 

Outreach classes ministering to  

 Approximately 700-800 attending these-counts include individuals who came to 

more than one meeting.   

 40 Reentry meetings 

 86 letters to inmates 

 27 new volunteers began with MEC 

 1 new mentor   

 36 prayer letters averaging 7-8 pages or 120 requests each 

 Cross roads Library 870 books are being kept at a volunteer’s home or in the 

office until they can be distributed. 

 500 Daily Breads during the year,  plus 200-300 Christmas and Easter Daily 

Breads distributed 

 400 Bibles  given out this year 

 

Your Prayers Can Impact Your Community 

Please Pray for: 

 Increased security and training for all volunteers increases the load on 

administration 

 Continued communication with jail staff and administration to keep the 

relationships current. As staff in the jails change, as it does continually, the impact 

on volunteers can be drastic in decreasing volunteer time or in encouraging them.  

 Contributions and distribution of Bibles and Christian literature 

 Inmates being released to your community 

 Prayers for inmates’ families 

 Thank You’s for volunteers and intercessors – prayers  

 For inmates to be able to get into treatment and with that to desire, pursue and 

maintain real growth, sobriety, health and recovery. 

 Police officers, Corrections officers, Program Directors, Chaplains, Captains and 

Undersheriffs 

 The opiate and heroin epidemics in many cities and counties across America  

 Staff who work in the chemical dependency field, their understanding addiction 

and of God’s intervention in people’s lives – to have good beliefs about 

abstinence versus being medicated with addictive substances. 


